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As both the head of the Board Development Committee and the Social Secretary Committee, I found that energies were directed to a greater extent towards the latter rather than the former this year.  However, Board policy was carefully examined and the General Manager was asked to explain to the board how to read financial statements.  I attended a meeting of the Board of Directors at the Peterborough Public Library and made the arrangements for others on the Board to do so if they wished.  I also was part of the NCRA listserve on which board matters were discussed (as well as other matters) with other stations across Canada.

